
     We are excited to have you join us!   

          All parents & guardians are  

     invited  & encouraged to attend the  

 STM General (PTO) 

Parent Teacher Organization  
meeting on  

Wednesday,September 19that 6:30 pm  
in the Cardinal Cafe 

Appetizers & Beverages will be provided  

     Why come to a PTO meeting? 
•  PTO meetings are a great opportunity to meet other STM parents & meet the PTO Board 

members. This meeting is open to all who would like to attend. 

• You can be the first to hear about important news and  upcoming events at the school. 

• You can learn how your child and the STM School benefits from the work of the PTO. 

• You can learn how to volunteer your time, on campus or off, to positively impact the  
learning experience of all students at STM. 

• PTO meetings bring together the home and the school so that parents and 
teachers may cooperate in the education of our children. 

We can’t wait to see you there!   

Your children love having their parents involved and we do too! 


